Zahringerplatz 11
CH-8001 Zurich

Switzerland
27 May 1976
Mr. Don E. Crabtree
Route 1, Box 210 s
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Don,

It was a great pleasure to have a chance to
talk with you in Belize. I greatly appreciate the
time you took to tell me -about Tikal artifacts.

I want to-incorporate into the Tikal Artifact
Report some of the information that you and
Fragngois Bordes gave me. Under separate cover I
am sending you a draft of my chipped flint summary.
I would be very grateful if you could read over
the section on manufacturing techniques (pp. 5-9)
Just to see if I understood you correctly. If you
have obJectlons or corrections, please’'let me know
and I will revise accordingly. (Hand-wrltten is
all right.) I am also sending a copy to Bordes
with the same request.

The conference in Orange Walk was certainly
one of the most useful I ever attended, besides
being fun. I still dream about Colha...! I hope
that you and Evelyn had a pleasant trip home. .
Very best regards to you both,

Sincerely,

Hattula Moholy-Nagy
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